
 

ENE Chapter Meeting 
Sat June 13, 2020 

Election of Officers 

  

The June meeting of the Eastern New England Chapter of the Ninety-

Nines will be held via Zoom, because of the restrictions on in-person 

meetings due to the Coronavirus. 

 

                        When:   Saturday, June 13, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

                        Where:  Zoom Meeting 

                                       https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86577617083 

  

                                       Meeting ID: 865 7761 7083 

 

 

The main business of the meeting will be the Election of Officers for the 

upcoming term. 

 

In order to conduct the election, we will need a quorum, so it is very 

important that members attend. Only ENE members can vote, but anyone 

is invited to attend. 

 

We will need to approve a by-law amendment to allow us to vote via 

Zoom. 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=53fc91c42a&e=75347ca4ae


 

The proposed Slate of Officers is as follows: 

 

                                    Chair:          Jessie Zuberek 

                                    Vice Chair:  Beth Young 

                                    Treasurer:   Sue Benua 

                                    Secretary:   Volunteer Needed 

 

The Secretary's job is to record the Minutes of Meetings as they occur 

and write them up to be approved or amended at the next meeting. It is 

not a difficult job - it takes, at most, an hour a month outside of meetings. 

But it very important to keep a record of our Chapter's activities. 

 

We are an active chapter and ask members to each take a turn supporting 

each other by volunteering for Chapter leadership positions - right now, as 

Secretary.  

 

No one has volunteered yet. If you can accept the Secretary position., 

please notify Pat Theberge now.  

 

 

Pat Theberge 

Chair, Eastern New England Chapter 

(978) 407-0981 (cell - phone or text) 

ptheberge@msn.com 
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